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It’s an honor to have the opportunity once again to participate in 2010/2553
7t United Nations Day of Vesak Celebrations. We are very thankful to the
organizers -Mahachulalongkornrajavidyalaya University (MCU) of Thailand
and Inner Trip Reiyukai International (ITRI) of Japan- for their efforts and their
devotion to the Dharma.

We hope that our presence contributes to the shared discussion about the
Global Recovery, from the Buddhist Perspective, for the benefit of all beings. We
vow to make fruitful these relations and exchanges within the Great Sangha.

May this exchange enrich us in order that the Dharma becomes established
and fully developed in the Spanish speaking world. May we reverse the poisons
of greed, hate and ignorance in this agitated world and transform them into
generosity, benevolence and wisdom.

*We send our thankful greetings to the international Buddhist community
from these lands of South America.

*Enviamos nuestro saludo agradecido a la comunidad Budista internacional desde
estas tierras de América del Sur.

Yours sincerely in the Dharma,

Ricardo Toledo
President
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